
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Of the  

CITY OF ALBANY TRAFFIC AND SAFETY COMMISSION 
 

TO CONSIDER THE 
 

PROPOSED LOCATION TO INSTALL TWO SPEED HUMPS ON 
THE 800 BLOCK OF CARMEL, TWO SPEED HUMPS ON THE 900 

BLOCK OF CARMEL, AND ONE SPEED HUMP ON THE 900 
BLOCK OF ORDWAY  

 
THE MEETING WILL BE HELD ON: 

Thursday, May 26, 2011, at 7:00 p.m. 
City Council Chambers-1000 San Pablo Avenue 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to inform residents of these blocks of the proposed 
location of permanent speed humps.   New City policy warrants installation of two 
speed humps on blocks longer than 450 feet. The 800 block of Carmel had a 
temporary speed hump fronting homes at 817, 823, and 818 Carmel that was 
removed in the fall of 2010.  This feature will be replaced with a permanent one.  
A new permanent speed hump is proposed on this block fronting 844 and 845 
residences on Carmel Avenue.   
 
Two speed humps are proposed for the 900 Block of Carmel Avenue, fronting 
homes at 904,906, 907, and 922, 923 Carmel.  Required signatures requesting 
these humps by 60% or more of the block residents have been received. 
 
The temporary speed hump on the 900 block of Ordway Street was removed in 
the fall of 2010.  This speed hump will be replaced where the temporary hump 
was located (fronting homes at 962 and 963 Ordway Street). 
 
The permanent speed humps will be installed in the summer of 2011. 
 
For more information, contact Aleida Andrino-Chavez at 510/528-5760 or at 
achavez@albanyca.org. 
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